
 
8th July 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
I am writing to you to confirm arrangements for GCSE results day. 
 
The GCSE results are released on Thursday 22nd August. Results will be available for Year 11 students to collect from 
school between 9.00am and 11.30am. Any results not collected on 22nd August will be posted to your home address. 
If your child wants somebody else to collect their results for them, they must submit a letter to Mrs K Murray, 
Examinations Officer, naming the person that they want to collect their results; the named person will need to bring 
photographic proof of identification when collecting their results.   
 
On results day, students will have access to our careers advisor to discuss college places and answer any questions 
about next steps, alongside many teachers and staff who will be in school to support the students. We will also have 
a representative from Manchester Mind who will be available to support students with any concerns or anxieties 
they may have over the next steps of their futures. 
 
In the case of appeals, all requests must be submitted to school where we will decide whether there are reasonable 
grounds to contact the awarding body. There will be forms available on results day to complete. Please find further 
information by following the link below. 
 
https://www.jcq.org.uk/exams-office/appeals/ 
 
I look forward to seeing our Year 11 students on Thursday 22nd August. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Diane McVey   
Assistant Principal: Assessment, Recording and Reporting 

https://www.jcq.org.uk/exams-office/appeals/

